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Cabinet – 9 February 2023 
 
Written question from Christopher Messer to the Leader 
 
The proposed cut to stroke support will have a disproportionate impact on stroke 
survivors, who often have new and complex disabilities.   
What assessment has been made of the impact of the proposed withdrawal of stroke 
specialist support on people with disabilities? 
 
 

Response 
 
A full Equalities Impact Assessment has been undertaken and my officers have been 
in previous communication with the Stroke Association.


